
Due to COVID-19, our donations have been very low.  Even though we have been able to receive new and 
unopened items we haven’t received many over the past three months and are running out of essential items 
in our domestic violence shelter.  We greatly appreciate any help with the items listed below (** items are 
those needed the most). 
 
**Laundry detergent 
**Disinfectant wipes 
**Bleach 
**Dryer sheets 
**Twin size sheets 
**Pillow cases 
**Pillows 
**Twin size comforters/blankets 
Toilet paper 
Paper towels 
Floor cleaner 
Multi-purpose cleaner 
Febreze/odor elimination spray 
Washing machine cleaner 
Sippy cups/toddler drink cups 
Brooms 
Mop buckets 
Kleenex 
Pots and pans 
Baking dishes 
Kitchen storage containers 
Laundry baskets 
Adult and children’s hangers 
Dish sponges 
Paper plates 
Women’s and children’s (boys and girls) underwear of all sizes 
Boys and girls socks (all ages) 
Lamps/lighting for bedrooms (floor lamps) 
Ice trays 
Drink pitchers 
 

 
We also take all new personal hygiene and cleaning supplies.  If you have any of the above items and they are gently used (pots, 
pans, laundry basket, etc.), we are able to take them but I ask that you e-mail or call to let me know so we can make sure to store 
those separately for a few days. 
 
You can drop donations off at my office anytime Monday – Thursday 8:30am-4:30pm (enter the back courtyard door; my office is 
now the first door on the right when you enter).  You can also schedule a time for me or one of my staff to pick up the donations. 
 
As always, we greatly appreciate your support! 
 
Courtney Griffith 
Director of Rural Strategy 


